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SALEM, Ore. – Today, House Republican Leader Christine Drazan (R-Canby) released the 

following statement on the Oregon Employment Department’s new plan to clear the backlog of 

unemployment claims: 

“Tens of thousands of Oregonians have cause for hope today. The Oregon Employment 

Department is changing course and responding to repeated calls to abandon business as usual and 

clear the backlog of unemployment claims. The need remains urgent. While ensuring the health 

and safety of employees, the agency’s execution of their newly announced plans must be 

flawless. Oregonians deserve nothing less.” 
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